
NOWLAND COURT ROAD REPAIR PROJECT 2021 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR RESIDENTS 

 
 

1. Residents need to turn off their irrigation system and flag 
components that  are near the street. Unfortunately, even 
when well-marked, there may be damage. The contractor will 
be responsible for repairs. 

 
 
 

2. School bus routes may be affected, as buses may not be able to drive 
 through the court.  Please make arrangements with bus driver ahead 
 of time for the duration of the construction project. 

 
 

3. Trash, recycling, and compost pickup may be affected.
 
 

  

 

4. Mail delivery may be affected. Mail will NOT BE DELIVERED 
if the mailbox is not reachable. When mail is undeliverable it 
will be returned to the Post Office where residents will need to 
pick  it up. 

 
 
 

5. Deliveries from other services may be affected. 
 
 
 
 

6. Parking will be difficult during construction. 
 
 

7. When the curb & gutter at the end of a driveway is being 
replaced, it will be impossible for residents to access their 
driveways between the time the curb & gutter is removed until 
about 1 week after the new curb & gutter is poured. The 
township engineers will try to get the work done on one side of 
the street at a time. 

 
 
 


